Newsletter No.22

29th June 2018





Dates for the Diary

July

Tuesday 3rd DRET Summer Cup

Tuesday 3rd Transition meeting for new

parents

Thursday 5th Transition Day

Friday 6th Sports Afternoon & Summer

Fair

Monday 9th Year 3 Neville Holt

W/C 9th Arts Week (more info soon)

Monday 16th Year 4 Neville Holt

Wednesday 18th Year 6 Wicksteed Park trip

Friday 20th Last day of Summer Term

Atten	dance	for	this	week

Hawk 3	96.55%	Eagle 5	90.33%
Merlin 3	93.10%	Buzzard 5	94.33%
Kite 4	91.48%	Kestrel 6	92.14%
Peregrine 4	99.66%	Osprey 6	95.56%

The Friends of Falconer's Hill are looking for new members!

Our school's Parents Teachers Association aims to provide those little extras that make the school environment exciting and stimulating for our children. All the money raised from our events is used in school, with our most recent contribution going towards a new outdoor education area - the sensory garden. On July 6th we will be holding our annual sport's afternoon followed by the Summer Fair after school. If anyone is interested in helping out during the fair then please don't hesitate to contact Mrs Carlill in the office.

Falconer's Got Talent.

Well done to all the contestants who took part in the show. We raised £261 which will go towards the Inspiration Fund. A huge congratulations to the winner, Evie Green!



Summer 2018 Parent Survey - Make sure you have your say!

We will shortly be launching our Summer 2018 Parent Survey. We would like to invite all parents / carers to complete our short online survey so that we can hear your views on the information that we



share with you. A copy of the survey will be sent to all parents via MyEd next week, so please do make sure you have your say!

Changes to the school day in September

In September, we will making some changes to our start of day routine in order to ensure that we have a prompt start to the day. The gates onto the school playground will still open at 8:30 with a senior

member of staff on duty, but class teachers will open the classroom doors at 8:40 and children will come straight into class when they arrive. The start of the school day will stay at 8:45 when the register will be taken. In addition, parents will be able to come into class with their child to read for the first ten minutes of the school day everyday rather than just Tuesdays and Thursdays.



Transition Day

We will be holding our Transition Day next Thursday 5th July where children will be spending the day working with their new class teacher. We will be sending home information about next year's classes early next week.

Please remember to visit our school website regularly for useful information http://www.falconershillacademy.co.uk/

Twitter: @FalconersHill Facebook: Falconer's Hill Academy







We are offering a

Parent Drop in Session

Come join us for a coffee and a chat on Thursday 5th July at 2:45-3:15 pm

In the Planetarium







Please join us at the DRET Summer Cup on 3rd July 2018!

The Summer Cup is the sporting highlight of the year with over 1,500 competitors from the Trust competing in an energetic festival of sport. Jonathan Edwards CBE; Olympic, World, Commonwealth, European Champion and World Record holder, will be the VIP guest as well as a number of other high profile athletes who will meet and inspire students throughout the day!

We welcome any parents, carers or other spectators who wish to attend and support at what promises to be an exciting and competitive day that showcases the talent of our pupils and opportunities available at the David Ross Education Trust.

Arrival: 10:00

Opening ceremony: 10:15 Closing ceremony: 16:00 Grantham Meres Stadium Trent Road Grantham

NG31 7XO

Please RSVP with your name and the school you'll be supporting via email to Alice Page - apage@dret.co.uk if you are hoping to attend. On arrival you will need to register outside the stadium and collect a wristband.

We regret that we are only in a position to offer transport to the stadium for the competing students, therefore any spectators will need to make their own way to and from the Summer Cup independently. There will be light refreshments available to purchase at the event. Plenty of parking is available at the venue.

The Freedom Programme? What is the Freedom Programme?

Freedom Programme is a domestic violence programme which was created by Pat Craven who holds the copyright (all rights reserved) and evolved from her work with perpetrators of domestic violence. They provide information, not therapy.

The programme usually lasts for 11 or 12 weeks and is FREE. The programme is for men and women and is also available online for a small charge.

To search for one in your area or contact our Freedom Programme help line 01942 262 270 or contact our help desk: chris@fpcharity.co.uk.

The National Domestic Violence 24 hour helpline number is 0808 2000 247

f you are interested or require more information see the website: http://www.freedomprogramme.co.uk/index.php

The Freedom Programme



